
HB 1480
Testimony in favor.

 Mr. Chairman and members of the House Transportation Committee. 

  I am writing to you to respectfully request a Do Pass recommendation from this committee on House 
Bill 1480.

  As someone who has purchased a number of older cars over the years, I have run across the problem 
of transfering a title in our state when an old one has been lost.  The current process is nearly 
impossible to manage, and the proposed process in this bill would be much more workable.  For those 
of us who like to work on old cars, this would make a lot of restoration projects a lot more feasible. 

 Thank you for your consideration, and please vote for a "Do Pass" recommendation on HB 1480. 

 Sincerely,

   Andrew Bornemann
   Kintyre, ND


